
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 15th, 2020 

 

Dear WT Moore Student, 
 

 

Membership in the National Elementary Honor Society (NEHS) is one of 

the highest honors awarded to our students. Our chapter of NEHS has worked 

hard to bring the accomplishments of outstanding students to the attention of 

parents, teachers, peers, and the community. Our chapter, along with other 

chapters in schools across the nation, strives to give practical meaning to the 

Society's standards of scholarship, responsibility, service, and leadership. 

Membership, however, is more than an honor. Membership brings a new 

responsibility to continue to demonstrate those outstanding qualities that resulted 

in a student’s membership. Your membership will carry a responsibility to the 

chapter to which you will belong. If our chapter of the National Elementary 

Honor Society is to be effective and meaningful, each member must become 

involved. We will challenge you to live up to your obligations by participating in 

all of our chapter meetings and projects.  (Monthly meetings will be held via 

zoom).  Both Digital Academy and Brick and Mortar students are eligible to 

become a member of the NEHS.   

Our Induction Ceremony this year will be held virtually early in the month 

of November.  More information to follow at a later date.  You will be notified of 

the results of our selections no later than October 2nd if you have submitted the 

attached forms.  If you were a member last year, you do not have to fill out the 

service portion of the attached form, but still need to complete the contact 

information so I can add you to this year’s NEHS distribution list and my 

Remind.    

  To continue the selection process for becoming a member of NEHS, you 

and your parents need to complete the attached form and return it to the Chapter 

Adviser, Mrs. Rowe by the deadline, September 25th, 2020 by dropping it off in 

Mrs. Rowe’s classroom or sending via email. 
  
We look forward to your continued success if selected as a member of our 

school’s chapter of the National Elementary Honor Society. 
 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Teresa Rowe      

NEHS Adviser 


